5th June, 1967.

Mr. Bill Nittler,
P.O.Box II2,
Englewood,
COLORADO, 80110,
U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Nittler,

We received your letter today and we thank you for your break-down of the programming you heard.

It is understandable that you would find some difficulty in maintaining our signal as we are "squeezed" considerably from about 9:00 p.m. on. You were listening to CFRW - Jim Martin was the Announcer, and the balance of your information is also correct.

Thank you again for your interest, and happy listening.

Sincerely,

Doug Whaley.

Production Manager.

DW:bw